
 

 

 

Public Notice 

 

Operation and Usage of Kingston & Parika Wharf Facilities 

 

The Maritime Administration Department (MARAD) wishes to 

advise all owners of vessels utilising the Kingston/Parika Wharf 

facility of the following:  

 

- Booking is required at least 24 hours prior to arrival at 

facility. 

- For booking, please contact: 

1. Mr. Jamal Scipio (Kingston) – 643-7368/677-2697 

2. Ms. Surujdai De Camp (Parika) – 671-0044  

 

- Period of usage should not exceed 24 hours, at any one time. 

Requests for extension MUST be communicated to the 

Department, and may be granted based on availability of 

Facility. 

- Failing to request additional time beyond initial 24-hour 

period will result in the removal of the vessel from the 

facility and/or prohibition of future usage of the facility.  

- Undocumented vessels are not permitted to use these 

facilities.   


